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From: Janis Buongermino
To: Rex Hardin; Andrea McGee; Beverly Perkins; Alison Fournier; Barry Moss; Rhonda Eaton; Greg Harrison; Lauren

Gratzer; Jean Dolan; info@savebriny.com; Brian Donovan; info@savepompano.com
Subject: "OPPOSED TO ZONING CHANGE FROM B-2 to B-3 for 101 S. Ocean Blvd and Pompano Hotel Project Size"
Date: Wednesday, May 22, 2024 9:48:51 AM

Greetings,

I moved from Riverside Drive in 2016, a condo I loved. The time it
took to drive from Riverside Drive to US1 was 30 minutes.

I moved to the island club and missed my Intracoastal view
tremendously but still had a view of a small canal and a distant
ocean view. It is not disappearing before my eyes as building after
building it going up.

The drive east and west on Atlantic Blvd is a nightmare and you
are going to make it even worse. Before you go adding more
buildings that will bring more traffic STOP and think of the local
impact, have a heart and think of the people who live here. This
redirection of traffic was NOT the will of the people who live here.

Save the Briny, it is one of the oldest bar/restaurants on the
street. Your job is to represent and the will of the people and the
will of the people is NOT to add more congestion to an overbuilt
area. PLEASE stop and think of what you are doing to our once
quiet and serene area.

You did a beautiful job with the beautification of the 
Atlantic Blvd Bridge, bravo there.

Thank you,
Janis Buongermino
Resident since 1989
954 946-3395
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